
   
 

   
 

PIC Update: Emergency School Closures 

  

Please can parents/carers whose children are in school sign-up for emergency school closure 

alerts.   The easiest way for you to do this is to first search for child’s school on the ESCC 

website at:  Schools in East Sussex 

  

Example search is provided below: 

  

 

  

Once parents/carers have found the school, they will then need to scroll down the page and 

type in their email address into the ‘Get email alerts when this school closes unexpectedly’ 

box.    Please see the example below: 
  

  

https://apps.eastsussex.gov.uk/educationandlearning/schools/schoolsearch/


   
 

   
 

         
  

The emergency alert will help parents/carers and their children avoid undertaking potentially 

difficult journeys in bad weather conditions and be used to communicate significant updates 

regarding full-school closures due to COVID-19. 

 


